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Facilities Operations Department 
1157 County Rd. 110 
Ranchos de Taos, NM  87557 
Phone:  (575)737-6270 
Fax:      (575) 737-6275 
 February 20, 2014 
 
Dear Students, Faculty and Staff: 
 
Your safety and security are of prime concern at The University of New Mexico-Taos.  Every year the UNM- Taos Safety 
& Security Task Force publishes a Safety & Security report containing crime statistics and information about  
UNM-Taos policies and programs related to safety and law enforcement. 
 
The report on Safety & Security for 2012-2013 is now available.  The report can be accessed on the Internet at 
http://taos.unm.edu.  You may also request a copy from the UNM-Taos Facilities Operations Office at  
1157 County Rd. 110. 
 
The table below shows statistics for on-campus crimes in 2013 reported to the UNM-Taos Facilities Operations 
Department.  The full report contains additional statistics for 2012.  In addition the full report contains information about 
crime prevention programs at UNM-Taos; how to report criminal activity and several UNM policies. 
 
 

2013 Reported Crimes 
Offenses Reported to University of New Mexico-Taos Police Department 

 
Campus Total       Residential           All Other 

                                                               Campus 
                                                                Locales 

HOMICIDE  
                -Murder & Non-Negligent 
Manslaughter 0 0 0 

                -Negligent Manslaughter 0 0 0 
SEX OFFENSES 0 0 0 
               -Forcible 0 0 0 
               -Non-Forcible 0 0 0 
ROBBERY 0 0 0 
AGGRAVATED ASSAULT 0 0 0 
BURGLARY 0 0 0 
MOTOR VEHICLE THEFT 0 0 0 
ARSON 0 0 0 
HATE CRIMES 0 0 0 
ARRESTS 0 0 0 
              -Liquor Law Violations 0 0 0 
              -Drug Law Violations 0 0 0 
              -Weapon Law Violations 0 0 0 

 
The UNM-Taos Safety and Security Task Force is working hard to make the campus a safe place to learn, work and play.  
We believe that the information in the Safety & Security 2012-2013 report is informative and helpful and we hope that 
you will take time to review it. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Rudy Baca  
Chairman, Safety and Security Task Force 


